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MISSION 

To lead an educational partnership with the community, maintaining an environment that challenges all students to 

reach their potential as lifelong learners and responsible members of society. 

 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2014 

 

Dear Bethel Park Parent/Guardian: 

 

After sending out my letter to you this afternoon, I received a telephone call from Dr. 

Karen A. Hacker, Director of the Allegheny County Health Department.  She informed 

me that after consultation with the Centers for Disease Control, there are NO 

CONFIRMED CASES of the Enterovirus D68, or EV-D68 in Southwest 

Pennsylvania. 

 

At the time we received the information earlier today, we believed it to be credible and 

we acted in good faith to send you the letter regarding what we believed was a potential 

health risk.  We apologize for releasing incorrect information prematurely and that is why 

we are contacting you as soon as possible with updated and correct information. 

 

In the future, should we receive information from the Allegheny County Health 

Department or the Centers for Disease Control that impacts our school district, we will 

continue to keep you apprised. 

 

Thank you and have a good evening. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Aloi Rose 

Superintendent 

 


